
 
CBO Estimate of the Statutory Pay-As-You-Go Effects for H.R. 3360, the Cruise Vessel Security and Safety Act of 2010, as 
provided to CBO by the Senate Budget Committee on June 9, 2010, (version: June 8, 2010 4:53pm)  
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NET INCREASE OR DECREASE (-) IN THE DEFICIT 

Statutory Pay-As-You-Go 
Impact 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0
 
 
Note: H.R. 3360 would address the safety of passengers and crew members on vessels. The bill would establish new criminal and 

civil penalties, but CBO estimates that any new revenues or direct spending would be less than $500,000 annually.  
 

 


